From: Erik Wallenius [mailto:erik@ward43.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 12:25 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Fwd: Morning meeting

Hey Steve,

Alderman and I had a breakfast meeting yesterday with leaders of two local unions - one of them paid for all four of us (receipt attached).

This was a non-political meeting that we attended in our official government capacity.

ATTENDEES:

Tom Balanoff, SEIU

Don Finn, IBEW

Michele Smith, Alderman

Erik Wallenius, Chief of Staff

